SUNCOOK VALLEY ROD & GUN CLUB

354 Academy Road
Pembroke, NH 03275

April 22,2021

Due to Covid-19 restrictions the Suncook Valley Rod & Gun
Club must unfortunately postpone the Annual Fishing Derby to
a later date, which has not yet been determined. We will keep
you updated if, and when, a new date is chosen.

We would like to thank all our Sponsors for their continued
support and patience!

Since:j.;_fﬁy, _ )
Richard Berube
Chairman — Annual Fishing Derby



